
 
 

CALL FOR APPLICATIONS 
URBAN PLANNING ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 
The Borough Council invites borough residents interested in taking part in the work of the Urban Planning 
Advisory Committee (CCU) to apply for a position on the Committee, by submitting their name, contact 
information and reasons for applying. 
 
Positions to be filled 
One regular member, age 35 or younger 
Two substitute members 
Applications received may also be used to fill any other future vacancies. 
 
Roles of the CCU 
The Committee’s roles are to review and make recommendations to the Borough Council on any application 
relating to urban planning and development. The Committee also reviews and decides, during public 
hearings, on building demolition permit applications. The Committee has seven regular and up to seven 
substitute members, with renewable two-year terms. It generally meets monthly. Members of the Urban 
Planning Advisory Committee who are not members of the Borough Council are entitled to remuneration of 
$75 for each meeting they attend. 
 
Qualifications 
Candidates for this position must: 

• live in the Côte-des-Neiges–Notre-Dame-de-Grâce borough; 
• have knowledge of urban planning, development, architecture or heritage or have been actively 

involved in the Montréal economic, cultural, scientific, community or educational sector; 
• have a good knowledge of French; 
• be available in the evening, for monthly meetings; 
• have access to a computer and have an email address, since all documents will be distributed in 

this way. 
 
Candidates from socio-demographic groups underrepresented on the CCU are particularly welcome.  
 
Aptitudes 
Candidates must have the following aptitudes: 

• ethical sense and integrity; 
• good judgment; 
• critical sense and analytical skills; 
• ability to work on a team; 
• ability to communicate and share opinions. 

 
Application process 
If you meet these criteria and would like to apply for a position, please send your résumé and a covering 
letter explaining your reasons for applying, by Friday, November 1, 2024, to the Division de l’urbanisme 
at urbanismecdnndg@montreal.ca. 
 
GIVEN at Montréal this September 17, 2024. 
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